
BFC-IAC: Meeting minutes, December 4, 2024 

Attending: Francesco Marchionne, Ron Sela, Jose Luis Antinao-Rojas, Cristiano Guarana, Patricia Kubow, 
Sara Stefani, Katharina Schmid-Schmidsfelden, Seth Walker, David Taylor. 

The co-chairs reported on their meeting with IU’s Vice President for International Affairs concerning a.) 
Possible effects of the 2030 plan on the university’s (and more specifically, IUB’s) global mission and 
operations, and b.) Faculty engagement with IU Global operations.  

Following, the committee continued its discussion on the type of statement we may wish to make before 
the BFC regarding IU’s international engagement (perhaps as a response/monitoring mechanism of the 
2030 plan), as well as additional ideas for a faculty survey that would be structured around three main 
themes: Satisfaction, awareness, and areas for improvement. It was also suggested that our survey would 
directly involve “international offices” at the unit (school, department) level.  

 

 


